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Dear Dr. Hussain H. Al-Turnachy, 

We are writing to express our sincere gratitude for your exceptional work 
as an ad hoc editor for the Southern Journal of Sciences (ISSN: 2764-5959 
(Online); ISSN: 2764-5967 (Print)). Your efforts in anonymously evaluating the 
manuscript that was sent to you have been invaluable to our editorial team and 
the scientific community. 

Your expert assessment of the manuscript has greatly contributed to 
ensuring the quality and credibility of our publication. Your dedication to providing 
constructive feedback to the authors has helped to improve the quality of their 
work and will benefit future readers of our journal. 

As a token of our appreciation for your hard work and dedication, we would 
like to offer you a free publication in the next issue of our journal. Please let us 
know if you are interested in taking up this offer and we will ensure that you 
receive all the necessary information. 

Once again, thank you for your contribution to the advancement of 
scientific research and for supporting our efforts in promoting high-quality 
research. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Walter José Pelaez. Editor-in-Chief. Argentina. 

Dr. Luis A. B. De Boni. Managing Editor-in-Chief. Brazil. 
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